
CAROL SINGING AND BINGO DECEMBER 8 2023

BY CAROL D'SOUZA

TEGSA continued their tradition of bringing in the Christmas Season with a number of
events. Among them was a very pleasant evening of carol singing, bingo and dancing. 
The master of ceremonies conducted the carol singing and it was nostalgic to add our
voices to the crowd who sang all the old favourite Christmas carols that bring that 
special feeling to the Christmas season.

The committee had their usual well knit team to serve a delicious dinner. One always
feels grateful to the memebers of the committee who put in such an effort while we 
enjoy ourselves and feel looked after.

The carol singing was followed by a splendid repertoire by Donald D'Silva who sang 
and accompanied himself on the guitar and gave us a  beautiful selection of old 
favourites which took us down memory lane. While some listened many were brought to 
their feet by his voice and guitar work and his excellent selection of old 
favourites. Those who enjoy dancing took to the floor while the others sang along. 

The evening ended with the excitement of a traditional bingo game, and people 
reluctantly headed for home after a pleasant evening that they wished could have 
gone on longer.

A big Thank You to the Committee members who always do such a splendid job!


